
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2021 

School Newsletter~ 

 

Chocolate Fundraiser – The profit from the World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser is $4,212.00. The First 

prize winner is Ezra Morales and we have two second place winners, Yardley Ryan and Jacob & Sadie 

Santiago (brother and sister team). Congratulations and A Big Thank You to everyone who participated. 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be March 15-19, and the last day of 3rd Quarter is April 2. When our 

academic calendar changed last fall to extend our school year until June 15, the dates for 3rd Quarter 

Conferences did not get moved to April. Teachers will be discussing the progress your child has made at the 

midpoint in the quarter during the conference. The conferences will be on Zoom, and the sign-up sheets will 

be online starting today.  March 15-19 will be minimum days with dismissal at 11:30 AM.  

Please join us this Friday and each Friday in Lent (except for Good Friday, April 2nd) for our wonderful Fish 

Fry dinners hosted by Cocina Caliente located at 901 S. China Lake Blvd. The phone number is 760-375-3999. 

Phone orders and walk-ins for takeout only. There is no indoor dining. The Fish Fry is all day. 

Fish Fry prices are: The 2-piece dinner is $9.50 and the 3-piece dinner is $10.50. The dinners include 

coleslaw, fries, lemon, and tartar sauce. Ketchup and malt vinegar are available. Please do not use SCRIP 

cards for the Fish Fry. Cocina Caliente is giving us 20% of the proceeds already. 

 Cocina Caliente SCRIP cards now come in $20.00 denominations.                     

May 1 is the deadline for logging all of your parent hours for this year.  

 

*Parent Hours* - We have several opportunities coming up. Watch for Gradelink or School Newsletter announcements.  

 The teachers need help with the yearbook preparation, so check with your child’s teacher. We also need one or two 

people to clean out and organize the used uniform area. Call the school office for more information. 

 

The deadline for reaching your scrip obligation of 400% is March 31, 2021. SCRIP Notices are in the Monday 

envelope today. 

 

There are two hot lunches this week. Please keep the slips and money separate for each lunch because they are 

hosted by different classes. 

 

Our Academic calendar for the year has a misprint that shows March 5th as a minimum day. It is a full day.  

 

Eighth Grade-  CJSF notices are in the Monday envelope. PLEASE return with a $5.00 payment by March 

12th. 

 

 

Dr. Seuss Day is tomorrow, March 2nd.  Students can wear their Dr. Seuss shirts, hats, hair accessories and 

socks with uniform bottoms.  

 

Note: Please disregard the lunches on the green March calendar for this week 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Upcoming Events: 
Tue. Mar. 2……….Dr. Seuss Day-Spirit wear day-Students can wear Dr, Seuss accessories with uniform bottoms 
Fri. Mar 5 ................ Star Testing ends/Fish Fry all day at Cocina Caliente/Stations of the Cross 5PM (English) and 

                                 6 PM (Spanish) in the Church 

Wed. Mar. 10……...PTG Meeting 6:30 via Zoom 

Thu. Mar 11……….Pizza Factory Fundraiser all day 

Fr. Mar. 12………...Fish Fry all day at Cocina Caliente/Stations of the Cross 5 PM (English) 6 PM (Spanish) in the  

                                 Church  

Sun. Mar. 14 ........... Daylight Savings Time begins  

Mon. Mar. 15 thru Mar. 19……...Parent /Teacher Conferences -Minimum Days 11:30 AM dismissal  

 

 

Have a blessed week! 

 

 


